
Merrimack Valley Project 
Chapters in Lowell, Lawrence/Andover and Haverhill 
1045 Essex Street       Lawrence, Massachusetts 01841 

(978) 686-0650 
E-mail:  mvalleypr@gmail.com.     Website: merrimackvalleyproject.org 

Dear MVP Supporter,
We write to thank you for your generous support of the Merrimack Valley Project in the 

past, and to ask for your financial support again this year.
With the generous support of donors like you, during the past year MVP has been busy 

organizing for immigrant rights, criminal justice reform, economic justice, and responding to 
those most impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. Once again, we have ambitious plans for a 
busy year organizing and training community leaders who want to transform their lives and 
life in the Merrimack Valley. 

For more details, see the enclosed summary: 
“Where We’ve Been 2021; Where We’re Going 2022”

Our 9th Annual MICAH Awards (Ministry In Community Action Honoree) will be held 
[virtually through Zoom] at 6:00 PM on Saturday, November 6, 2021. We invite you to have 
YOUR name or ad in the program book that will be sent to all those who attend (or contribute 
to) this inspiring event. We will honor members from our various communities who have 
especially lived into the prophet Micah’s guidance to “act justly, love mercy, and walk humbly 
with your God” in their own organization and in the broader community. 

All the details about the MICAH Awards Ceremony, as well as an order form for your 
display ad, are enclosed. The deadline for ad submission for the digital edition is 
November 3, 2021.  For the hard copy version it is November 15, 2021.

We believe our work justifies your generous support.
We hope to see you at the MICAH Awards, and we look forward to building a 

relationship in which we work together for the betterment of the community we all love. 
Without the support of organizations like yours, we simply could not continue our important 
work.

Sincerely,
Merrimack Valley Project

The Merrimack Valley Project is a non-partisan, non-profit, non-denominational, tax-exempt organization of   
30 congregations, labor unions, and community groups representing over 20,000 people who reflect  

the diversity and hopes of  all who live here.  We work to build deeper ties among our communities and  
to address issues that negatively affect the quality of  life for all our residents. 

For more information, please contact the office at 978-686-0650 or 
 at mvalleypr@gmail.com 

MICAH tickets are available at:    merrimackvalleyproject.org
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